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June 2019 
  
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN:  Document Control Desk 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852-2738 
 
Subject: Letter Regarding Prior QAPD Review 
       
Due to updates, Oklo is requesting that the NRC abandon the paused review work on prior 
Quality Assurance Program Description (QAPD) related submissions from Oklo.  Oklo is 
working to ensure that its quality assurance planning is the most effective, comprehensive, and 
up to date it can be and will be submitting an improved QAPD. 
 
If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact us at 
regulatory@oklo.com. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Caroline Cochran 
Co-Founder, COO 
Oklo Inc. 
 
 
 
Cc: 
 

Jan Mazza, Project Manager, Advanced Reactor Licensing Branch, Office of New Reactors 
Steve Lynch, Acting Chief, Advanced Reactor Licensing Branch, Office of New Reactors 




